
 

SHPO Summary for July 9, 2013 Historic Preservation Commission Meeting 

11.1 Reviews 
914 West Blvd (13RS019) 
Shaw explained that Mike Boehm will be doing the work.  She added that the concrete slab has been poured 
and that the Commission is reviewing the request for the carport.   
 
The motion to recommend a finding that the addition of the carport extending from the small garage 
behind the house will have no adverse effect on the property located at 914 West Boulevard carried 
unanimously. 
 
On Tuesday, July 9, 2013 the State concurred with the Commission’s findings.  A formal letter 
from the City was also sent to the property owner this July 10, 2013 detailing the project work 
approved. 


